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Effective 1/1/2022, the Multnomah Other Authorization Rules and Fee Schedule has been updated. It 
took a while because we worked closely with the Oregon Health Authority. The new additions are 
highlighted in blue, removals are highlighted in red. Some amounts have increased, updates have been 
made to the Guidelines & Tips, place of service codes, modifiers, and the services provided sections.  

Tab #1 Mult Other Auths:  

• Procedure codes have been added to all of the A&D Outpatient, the A&D Residential, and to 
the A&D Withdrawal Management 

Tab #2 Mult Other Codes & Fees 

• New codes, and modifiers have been added and amounts have been increased 
• Place of service codes, modifiers and services provided have been added 

Tab #3 Mult Other Business Rules, no changes 

Tab #4 Specialty Codes & Fees: procedure code H0018 has been added 

An email will be sent to providers to inform them which claims Multnomah Other will be asking PH Tech 
to have reprocessed and paid. We will also be informing providers if their usual and customary rate 
submitted paid less than the new updated higher rate amount, these providers will need to submit 
corrected claims at the new or higher rate to obtain the new updated rate amount(s).  

This memo will be posted on the Addiction Provider Resources website, labeled 10/2022 Memo: Billing 
Changes. The updated highlighted version of the MultOther Auth Rules & Fee Schedule will also be 
updated on the website along with a final version. 

Questions? 

Please contact us at billing.multother@multco.us   
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